
Clovis West High School Morning Announcements / Bulletin 
Wednesday, January 11th, 2016 

 
 

MEETINGS/EVENTS TODAY: 

Directive Studies PE will have a meeting TODAY at lunch in the Lecture Hall  

Attention Chinese Chess & GO Club will meet this Wednesday at lunch in P-9.  Curry Chicken Rice will 
be served.  Don’t miss out. 

 

ALL STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Winter Formal is next weekend on January 21st.  You won’t want to miss the experience of “New York 

Gala”.  Guest passes and dance contracts are available to pick up from the front office and the Activities 

office.  Bids on sale THIS week @ lunch from the Attendance window in the front office.  The cost will 

be $65 per couple or $35 for a single.  The price will go up next week.    

Juniors interested in CART next year, we will visit the facility THIS Thursday January 12th.  Permission 

slips will be provided in your English classes.  Sophomores, if you missed your chance to visit CART and 

would still like to go, please visit the counseling center. 

Badminton Sign-ups THIS week in Activities office.  Two players per team with a team name. 

Attention All Students:  The last day to purchase your yearbook is next week on Jan 20th.  The price is 

$80.  See Mrs. Booth at lunch or after school in K-5.  You may also order online at 

YearbookOrderCenter.com. Don’t miss out.   

Attention Students: did one of your parents graduate from Clovis West?  If so, yearbook wants your 
photos of you and your CW grad parent together.  Please send photos to yearbook through the 
student run Instagram account or to the HJ eShare app school code 2016.   
 

Jan 23 softball begins for all Freshman-Juniors.  You must have your athletic clearance packet turned 

into Athletics before you can participate. Soccer and Basketball players please sign up with  Coach 

Rigby. 

Attention students, anyone who wishes to attend the 4th Annual CUSD Asian Student Success 

Conference in February, please pick up a permission slip in the counseling and SOAR office.  Spaces are 

limited, so hurry and pick up your permission slip today. Permission slips are due back no later than 

January 27th 

 

 

SENIOR ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 

 

 

 

CLUB MEMBER ANNOUNCEMENT 
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Mrs. McCoy is now taking sign-ups for the 2017 African American Leadership Conference scheduled for 

Tuesday, Feb. 14, 2017. If you are interested in in signing up, please see Mrs. McCoy today. You must be 

in good standing in your classes to attend. 

Hey History Fans!  There is an important History Day meeting on Thursday at lunch in P-10.  Be there!!! 

 

 

GOOD LUCK TOO… 

 

Frosh Boys and Girls Soccer vs Central 

Varsity Boys Soccer @ central 

Wrestling @ Clovis North 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BULLETIN  
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Students – the weather is colder now, so be sure to bring your jackets to school, blankets are not 

permitted as outer wear on campus.  Thank you! 
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